
 

British Automobile Racing Club - OC

General Members Meeting – Tuesday August 2, 2016

 

Recorder:  Pat McDiarmid 

 

Absent with Regrets:  Moe Aye (Secretary) , Wayne Wanamaker (Ice Race) Alisha Rashleigh 
(Treasurer) Sherry Jones (Social) 

Open: 8:00pm 

Minutes:  Minutes we not received and vote to put minutes over till next general members meeting 
carried. 

Correspondence:  Bryan R = nothing. 

Membership – Pav. K. - 200 members (202 last year at this time) 

Race Director – Paul E. –

     We did well this year with thanks to you and other who are not here at the meeting 

     130 drivers – 161 entries

     151 volunteers

     195 crew

      11 guests –CTMP staff

                10 minors

     600 

Next years schedule will be discussed soon so if you have input, Scott Ellsworth is the person to speak 
to. 

ORO – They will be coming to all race date contracts after consulting clubs.  They will absorb losses 
and split profits unless we want to do it solely ourselves.

-in my opinion DAC has done almost nothing to train people to adequately run a race

-bulletin is indicating that driver is ok 

-Radicals report they had fun 

Race Committee:  Dave K. - Changes are coming to observing drivers – chief driver instructor to do 
the observing

-         1 driver has been suspended from all club racing for 13 months and suspended another 13 
months for his behaviour at the track 

Treasurer –  Bryan R. – Our accounts are now in good shape (further questions can be directed to 
Alisha Ashleigh) 

WRRC – Gift Cards for BARC volunteers have been received and will be handed out by Pat M. at race
or at next GM Meeting.

 



INDY – Scott E. – Will be held July 14, 15, 16 20

                         This years Indy was very successful from all points 

Old Business – Nothing 

New Business) Reminder of upcoming elections Voting to be held November 1st – Elections to be held 
for President (present Pat McDiarmid –not returning
                                                                                                                                         
              Secretary (present Moe Aye – not returning)

                                                                                                                                                        2 
Directors – Sherry Jones (social – not returning)

                                                                                                                                                                       
     Wayne Wannamaker ( will stand)

             Please think long or hard regarding the elections these positions need to be filled in order for 
the our club to continue successfully.  If you or you know of a member that would be interested in 
standing for one of these positions please contact any member of the board. 

Buy and Sell:  1998 Cavalier = 1 door  – 190000 miles as is $1000 as is   

 

Reminder Next Meeting same time same place:  September 6, 2016.

 

Motion to adjourn:  9:10pm         Andrea Pegg

                                                Phil Bigioni4                       
                                                                                                                                                     

 

     

 


